November 25, 2023

To; City of Whitewater
From John J. Spadoni
1680 Turtle Mound Lane

Whitewater WI. 53190
(708) 567-5756

To Whom it may concern:

This is a letter explaining my position on the issue of Mr. Slapinski’s RV (1694 Turtle Mound
Lane) being to close to my property line.

As | understand, there is a minimum requirement of 5 feet distance for an RV to be from the
property line.

This rule is unnecessary, arbitrary and simply controlling. | have absolutely no objection to the
RV close to my property. There is no fire hazard. Furthermore, | have a great relationship with
Mr. Slapinski and his wife Sharon Reigstad. They are valuable, cooperative tax paying citizens.

I'ask you to reconsider and grant an exception to the 5 foot rule.

Respectfully submitted,

John Spadoni




